Koy Kunkel_SC

From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 11:40 AM

To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: 2021-03-09
First Name: Jonathan
Last Name: Palmer
Title: N/A
Organization: Self

pdcress:

City: Austin
State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: | agree
Regarding: ALL

Message:

Travis County is clearly a cohesive community according to most of its residents, and yet its current political districts do
not reflect that. This should be changed, and Travis County should be unified by one district. Clearly racial
gerrymandering should be abolished as in the case of district 35.

The Texas Legislature has proven that they are incapable of this, and a non-partisan committee should undertake these
responsibilities.





